November 10, 2003

Your opinion is needed about the
N.J. Agricultural Leadership Development Program!

Dear:

It was a pleasure to have you part of Class III of the New Jersey Agricultural Leadership
Development Program. Now that two years have passed since you completed the program, we
are conducting a final evaluation. Your feedback is needed to assess the overall effectiveness of
NJALP in meeting its objectives and will also help identify needs for future training. Dr. Keith
Diem, a Rutgers Cooperative Extension program evaluation specialist, is helping conduct the
study. Results will be returned to him.

Please complete the enclosed one-page evaluation and return it in the enclosed, pre-addressed,
postage-paid envelope by November 26. Your responses will be treated confidentially. The
code number on the top of the questionnaire will only be used to help us avoid sending reminders
to those who have already responded by the deadline.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us.

Best regards.
Sincerely,
Mary Powers Nikola, Ed.D. Keith G. Diem, Ph.D.
Director, Leadership & Organizational Development Program Leader in Educational Design

Enc.



